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To All Members of our Unit.

Dear Comrades,

Sub: IBA Health Insurance Scheme for Bank Employees.

Ref: Bank Circular No CHO/PMG/22/2015-16 dated 08/10/2015

In terms of the above Head Office Circular the IBA Health Insurance Scheme was valid from 1st October

2015 to 30th October 2015. This was further extended by the IBA at the request of banks to 31st January

2016.

We have been informed by our Head Office that the period for application has been EXTENDED for a

further period of two months. All those members who have not joined the Scheme till date can do so up to

31st March 2016. Our members may contact our Association members who may wish to join the Scheme

and help them by uploading the details in the our Bank’s website. Members may also contact our Bank

comrades who have not joined our Association and inform them about the extension of the period. They may

assist them if necessary in uploading the details as required.

Please note that the premium payable shall be the full premium payable Rs 7,494/- for erstwhile officers and

Rs 5,621/- for erstwhile award staff. It shall be valid from the date of payment of the premium by the retired

employee up to 31st October 2016.

A copy of the e mail sent by IBA to our Bank as well as other banks is attached along with this circular. The

copy of the e mail sent to our bank amongst others is not very clear. However, the same is attached for

confirmation of the news. For clarity, the content is as follows:

Quote: As discussed in the last meeting of the IBA attendedby our CMD/GM/DGM and IBA CEO we are

pleased to inform you that the window period for the existing retirees to join the Scheme is extended up to

31st March by paying full premium. Unquote

Yours faithfully,

Ravindra Krishna

Honorary Secretary




